HAWAII FIRST INC.

900 Fort Street Mall, Suite 1220
Honolulu, HI 96813
808-531-5566 office
808-566-9939 facsimile

May 27, 2003
Dear West Loch Fairways Homeowner,

At the Regular Board of Directors’ Meeting of West Loch Fairways Homeowners’ Association on
May 20, 2003, the Board of Directors unanimously approved to send this letter to all owners. This
letter gives all homeowners a 14-day notice that the Board intends to pass a restriction to ban the
operation of gopeds and mopeds from all common areas such as greenbelts, service roads, park and
sidewalks that fall within the West Loch Fairways property and that operation of all mopeds must
comply with all existing laws such as:

A) Registration

B) Operator must be at least 16 years old with a valid driver’s license or permit
C) Operating within speed limits

D) Noise restrictions of West Loch Fairways

Questions and comments on this restriction must be submitted in writing no later than June 6, 2003
to:

The Board of Directors

West Loch Fairways Homeowners’ Association
C/o Hawaii First Inc.

900 Fort Street Mall Suite 1220

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Sincerely yours,
Hawaii First Inc.
Managing Agent

Lymn Uyenco, L.PM®, CMCA®
Property Manager

Cc:  Site/Covenants Manager
File



